

## COUNTIES MANUKAU TOUCH ASSOCIATION

29th September 2014

Guardian Storage - Manukau 3 Ha Crescent Wiri Manukau City

Dear Ange,

On behalf of the Counties Manukau Touch Association & the Committee, we would like to thank you and Guardian Storage for continuing the support of supplying free storage for the Counties Manukau Touch Association's gear and equipment.

We have a very large number of people that participate and play touch in the wider community of the Counties Manukau region and membership is increasing every year.

Our Province remains one of the best performing organisations in the sport of Touch and we currently have over 8000 registered players at our modules, together with a further 5000 children involved at school level

Counties Manukau Touch would like to acknowledge Guardian Storage as a sponsor and supporter by placing the Guardian Storage logo on our website, etc. and have the Guardian signage or flags at tournaments that Counties Manukau Touch is involved in.

Thank you and Guardian Storage - Manukau once again for your support!!!!!!!!!!!

Yours sincerely

Steve Wilkinson PRESIDENT

Counties Manukau Touch Association